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The Path to Stillness
Whether you're a Fortune 500 CEO or someone bogged down with a neverending to-do list, the proven secret to being more effective and
living a happier, healthier life is to hurry up and slow down, to
unplug. Studies show that you can get more done - and do it better- by
doing less, just by consciously unplugging for a few minutes each day
and meditating. This revolutionary book by the founder and CEO of the
groundbreaking LA-based meditation studio Unplug Meditation
brilliantly simplifies this powerful practice and shows the
overwhelmed and overworked how easy it is to unplug in order to
relieve stress, regain focus, and recharge. This modernized approach
to meditation will appeal to anyone, even if - especially if - you
believe you have no time, you can't sit still, or that "it's just not
you." Schwartz debunks the common misperceptions about meditation,
including the notion that you need to sit still for long periods of
time, or that you need to "turn off your brain." She also shares the
life-changing benefits you will experience, the proven science of how
meditation literally changes your brain, as well as easy techniques
and tips to easily incorporate meditation into your daily life. From
the Hardcover edition.

Trust Your Vibes
In this New York Times bestseller, you will discover how the calmness
of Zen masters can help you stop time, refuel, and focus on the things
that really matter. Our world is an overwhelming place. Each day’s
commitments to career and family take everything we’ve got, and we
struggle to focus on our health, relationships, and purpose in life.
Technology brings endless information to our fingertips, but the one
thing we really want—a sense of satisfaction and contentment—remains
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out of reach. Pedram Shojai is here to change all of that. With
practice, you can stop time, refuel, and focus on the things that
really matter, even among the chaos that constantly surrounds us. His
no-nonsense life mastery program brings together clear tools to
elevate your existence. He guides you in learning to honor the body
and mind, discharge stuck energy, and shake free from toxicity and
excess stress. The world needs you to step up and live your life to
the fullest. Pedram Shojai is the Urban Monk who can show you how to
drink from infinity, find peace and prosperity, and thrive.

Developing Mediumship
"The author draws on research conducted at his advanced workshops
since 2012 to explore how common people are doing the uncommon to
transform themselves and their lives"--

The Mindful Mom-to-Be
A Fresh Start to a Healthy Emotional Life Is emotional clutter
blocking success in your personal and professional life? You’ve likely
heard about the psychological benefits of clearing out the clutter in
your surroundings, but how do you handle your emotional clutter — the
psychological version of the jam-packed closet or impenetrable garage?
Shutting away and trying to hide old pains and traumas creates toxic
patterns that can keep you from having the life of your dreams.
Integrating mindfulness and cutting-edge neuroscience, international
mindfulness expert Donald Altman teaches how to modify entrenched
habits and patterns with only a few minutes of attention daily. Altman
first helps you realize what your baggage consists of and how to
transform or jettison it. He then shows how to avoid the daily danger
of accumulating new emotional clutter. No matter how fraught your life
or relationships may be, you can cleanse, heal, or accept the old
wounds, mistakes, and disappointments. With Altman’s lifestyle tools,
you’ll discover how to address your past, better deal with the
present, and cultivate the best possible future. Start fresh with
Clearing Emotional Clutter.

Becoming Supernatural
When life presents you with a critical crossroads, which way do you
turn? Award-winning author of Secrets of Medtiation and
destressifying, meditation teacher, and stress management expert
davidji offers his five time-tested secrets to awakening
transformation so you can ground yourself, gain clarity, make lifeaffirming decisions, step into your power, own your impact, and soar!
The wisdom of nature teaches us that we are never stuck —even if it
feels we have strayed far from the path that we had envisioned. This
moment is a defining moment. Thisis the time we can make the most
powerful decision of our life. We can plant the seeds of a new
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direction and use our thoughts, words, and actions to ripple them into
a magnificent journey back to wholeness and ultimately our dream life!
davidji is an internationally recognized stress-management expert,
corporate trainer, meditation teacher, certified Vedic Master, and
author of destressifying and Secrets of Meditation. After a 20-year
career in business, finance, and mergers and acquisitions, davidji
began a new journey to wholeness through meditation. He apprenticed
under Drs. Deepak Chopra and David Simon, serving as the Chopra Center
COO, Lead Educator, and the first Dean of Chopra Center University. He
lives in Carlsbad, CA, and you can visit him online at davidji.com.

Gigonomics
A way to find some stillness, quiet, tranquility, and shelter from the
storm of so much physical, mental, and emotional activity. It shows
you a well-trodden path that instead of taking you to some far distant
mountain cave, takes you to the deepest source of stillness-within
your own awareness.

Clearing Emotional Clutter
In the work of documentary filmmakers, explains Nick Polizzi, one
cardinal rule is never forget that your job is to document, not
participate. But when Nick set out to explore the native outback of
the Americas - meeting healers, shamans, and medicine women and
tapping their well of ancient wisdom, nearly lost to the rest of the
world - he had to bend that rule. As he found his way into highly
sacred and often very private shamanic ceremonies, not participating
ceased to be an option. Nick invites readers along on his journey of
discovery to make indigenous knowledge of healing accessible to us
all.

Destination Success
Just as taking vitamins strengthens and empowers your body, the daily
reminders in this book serve as psychic vitamins to support your
ability to trust your vibes.

One Mind
Born without Legs, She Inspires Others to Overcome Jen Bricker was
born without legs. Shocked and uncertain they could care for her, her
biological parents gave her up for adoption. In her loving adoptive
home, there was just one simple rule: "Never say 'can't.'" And pretty
soon, there was nothing this small but mighty powerhouse set her
sights on that she couldn't conquer: roller-skating, volleyball, power
tumbling, and spinning from silk ribbons thirty feet in the air.
Everything Is Possible is her incredible story--a story of God working
out his plan for her life from before day one. Readers follow Jen from
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the challenges of growing up different to holding captive audiences
numbering in the tens of thousands. Everything Is Possible shows
readers what they can accomplish when they remove the words
coincidence and limitation from their vocabulary. Filled with heart
and spirit, as well as Jen's wit, wisdom, and no-holds-barred honesty,
this inspiring true story points the way to purpose and joy. Foreword
by Nick Vujicic.

Core Light Healing
This unique reflection was prompted by an invitation Matthew Fox
received to speak on the centennial of Thomas Merton’s birth. Fox says
that much of the trouble he’s gotten into — such as being
excommunicated in 1993 from the Dominican Order by Cardinal Ratzinger
(who later became Pope Benedict) — was because of Thomas Merton, who
sent Fox to Paris to complete a doctoral program in philosophy. Fox
found that Merton’s journals, poetry, and religious writings revealed
a deeply ecumenical philosophy and a contemplative life experience
similar to that of Meister Eckhart, the fourteenth-century
mystic/theologian who inspired Fox’s own “creation spirituality.” It
is little surprise to find Fox and Merton to be kindred spirits, but
the intersections Fox finds with Eckhart are intellectually profound,
spiritually enlightening, and delightfully engaging.

Everything Is Possible
“The best known life coach in America” (Psychology Today) and
bestselling author of Finding Your Own North Star provides a new
transformational program for creating an unconventional life path to a
sustainable way of life. Martha Beck’s program has been practiced by
Oprah and featured on Super Soul Sunday! Finding Your Way in a Wild
New World reveals a remarkable path to the most important discovery
you can make: the knowledge of what you should be doing with your one
wild and precious life. It’s the thing that so fulfills you that, if
you knew what it was, you’d run straight toward it through brambles
and fire. Life coach and bestselling author of Finding Your Own North
Star Martha Beck guides you to find out how you got to where you are
now and what you should do next, with clear instructions on tapping
into the deep, wordless knowledge you carry in your body and soul. You
probably have sensed that you have a higher calling and a quiet power
that could change the world—you lack only the tools. With her
sparkling prose, Beck draws from ancient wisdom and modern science to
help you consciously tap into that power and develop those tools for
transformation. You’ll also find your inner identity and your external
“tribe” of like-minded people, experience the spark of inspiration,
and take action to make a lasting impact on the world. Compassionate
and inspirational, Finding Your Way in a Wild New World is a
revolutionary journey of self-discovery that leads to miraculous
change.
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Colors & Numbers
The bestselling authors of Energy Medicine and Energy Medicine for
Women present a complete program for using energy medicine to heal and
strengthen romantic relationships. A relationship begins with the
meeting of two unique energies. This union of energies, though
invisible, determines the way you communicate, fight, love, and want
to be loved. In this groundbreaking book, the bestselling authors of
Energy Medicine draw on the real-life experiences of couples who have
attended their popular “Energies of Love” workshops, as well as their
own experience as husband and wife, to show how an understanding of
your energy system and that of your partner can help you build a more
harmonious and loving bond. We all have different ways of making sense
of the world around us, but when faced with conflict, especially with
those we care most about, we tend to revert to one of four “Energetic
Stress Styles”: - Visuals are extremely passionate and inspire others
to care about the things they care about, but in moments of conflict,
their take on the situation can overshadow what is actually occurring,
undermining their ability to empathize with their partner. Kinesthetics are generous, compassionate, and accepting of other
people, but their caring nature pulls them in too many directions.
They try to meet others’ needs at the expense of their own, which can
cause mounting resentment. - Digitals are rational and principled and
have a gift for quickly understanding complex situations, but they can
become closed to others’ perspectives and feelings. - Tonals have a
gift for understanding others and their dilemmas, but during moments
of conflict, their ability to read between the lines can morph into
hearing what was never said, felt, or thought. According to the
authors, the strongest relationships are those in which the two
parties feel that they are partners on a shared spiritual journey. By
helping you better understand your own unique energy system, as well
as that of your partner, you will be able to recognize your strengths
as a couple-¬and avoid the pitfalls. The Energies of Love serves as a
powerful resource for anyone who wishes to build a rich partnership
while maintaining the spark that keeps a relationship exciting.

Optimizing Oracle Performance
Disruptive behavior in the classroom, poor academic performance, outof-control emotions: if you work with adolescents, you are well-aware
of the challenges this age group presents. What if there was a way to
calm these students down and arm them with the mindfulness skills
needed to really excel in school and life? Written by mindfulness
expert and licensed clinical psychologist Patricia C. Broderick,
Learning to Breatheis a secular program that tailors the teaching of
mindfulness to the developmental needs of adolescents to help them
understand their thoughts and feelings and manage distressing
emotions. Students will be empowered by learning important mindfulness
meditation skills that help them improve emotion regulation, reduce
stress, improve overall performance, and, perhaps most importantly,
Page 5/18

Read Book Destressifying The Real World Guide To Personal Empowerment
Lasting Fulfillment And Peace Of Mind
develop their attention. The book also includes a website link with
student handouts and homework assignments, making it an ideal
classroom tool. The book integrates certain themes of mindfulnessbased stress reduction (MBSR), developed by Jon Kabat-Zinn, into a
program that is shorter, more accessible to students, and compatible
with school curricula. Students will learn to pay attention in the
moment, manage emotions as they are perceived, and gain greater
control over their own feelings and actions. These mindfulness
practices offer the opportunity to develop hardiness in the face of
uncomfortable feelings that otherwise might provoke a response that
could be harmful (e.g. acting out by taking drugs, displaying violent
behavior or acting in by becoming more depressed). This easy-to-use
manual is designed to be used by teachers, but can also be used by any
mental health provider teaching adolescents emotion regulation, stress
reduction and mindfulness skills. The author is a graduate of the MBSR
advanced practicum at the Center for Mindfulness in Massachusetts, led
by Jon Kabat-Zinn. She is also a clinical psychologist and a certified
school psychologist and counselor for grades K-12. In the book,
Broderick calls on her years of experience working with adolescents to
outline the best strategies for dealing with disruption in the
classroom and emotions that are out of hand. The book is structured
around six themes built upon the acronym BREATHE, and each theme has a
core message. The program allows for themes to be delivered in 6
longer or 18 shorter sessions, depending upon time and needs of
students. The 6 core lessons are: Body, Reflection, Emotions,
Attention, Tenderness, and Healthy Mind Habits. Learning to Breathe is
the perfect tool for empowering students as they grapple with the
psychological tasks of adolescence.

Don't Let Anything Dull Your Sparkle
Providing a complete manual for the study and practice of Raja
Yoga--the path of concentration and meditation--a new deluxe printing
of a collection of timeless teachings is a treasure to be read and
referred to again and again by seekers treading the spiritual path.
Reprint.

Stress Less (for Women)
Core Light Healingis the first book in twenty years from Barbara
Brennan, founder of the Barbara Brennan School of Healing. A sequel to
her two classic works, Hands of Lightand Light Emerging,it extends her
beloved teaching to help readers learn to create the lives they long
to live. In Part 1, Barbara reviews the configuration of the Human
Energy-Consciousness System (HECS); then she goes on to describe the
creative process as it flows through the HECS. When the creative pulse
is unblocked, we are able to manifest our longing-but we all have
blocks that stop the creative flow, places where we have stopped our
energy due to wounding and traumas from childhood. Barbara guides us
through the steps to release these blocks so creative energy is free
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to flow; the end result is not only the physical manifestation of our
heart's longing but also more core essence, more core light. Part 2
takes us to the astral world or the 4th level of the HECS to explore
its relation to the creative process. Before we can understand the 4th
level we must first perceive it! Barbara begins Part 2 with an
explanation of how high sense perception works, so we can begin to
perceive not only the 4th level but also other levels of the HECS.
Then she explains in detail how the 4th level functions, discussing
blocks that may have occurred through multiple lifetimes; the process
of death and soul travel and how it affects the HECS; and how to heal
the energetic cords that connect us to people with whom we are in
relationship, either in our present lives or across generations.
Interwoven through the book are Barbara Brennan's personal stories of
her childhood as well as her experiences as a beginning and then
professional healer and founder of the Barbara Brennan School of
Healing. Also included is channeled poetry from her guide, Heyoan,
which further elucidates and integrates the concepts presented
throughout. Finally, each chapter ends with questions to guide the
reader's further work and exploration.

I AM BRIDE
"A fountain of youth between two covers."—Boston Herald Gray hair,
wrinkles, papery skin, forgetfulness, extra weight around the belly.
We all think we know what causes these signs of aging. But what if
we've been wrong? In Stress Less (for Women), health and science
journalist Thea Singer synthesizes groundbreaking scientific findings
from around the world to reveal the true culprit: chronic stress. From
the symptoms we see and feel down to the erosion of our DNA, chronic
stress literally speeds up our biological clocks. But there is
something we can do. This landmark book teaches women not only how to
recognize their own triggers-from sleep deprivation and pessimism to
over-exercising and dieting-but also offers easy fixes that reverse
the damage and stop stress in its tracks.

A Way to God
By blending the real-world insights of business executive Al Bolea
with tested research findings provided by leadership scholar Leanne
Atwater, Becoming a Leader: Nine Elements of Leadership Mastery
effectively bridges theory and practice to outline powerful leadership
behaviors and teach readers how to become a leader. Based on Bolea’s
original "J-Curve" model of leadership, this approachable guide
identifies and describes nine essential elements for leadership
mastery, including skills such as setting direction, creating key
processes, and nurturing behaviors. Each chapter pairs concrete
narratives with succinct research synopses to show how to expand the
potential of people and organizations. This unique, experiential text
engages readers with self-reflection and self-assessment exercises to
encourage their development as future leaders. Becoming a Leader: Nine
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Elements of Leadership Mastery is a must-have resource for practicing
managers, consultants, and practitioners, as well as being applicable
to graduate and undergraduate courses on leadership.

Shopify Application Development
In this fascinating and informative book, spiritual teacher and
psychic Sonia Choquette reveals the secrets you need to awaken your
intuitive voice and . . . trust your vibes. If you’re ready to step
into a Divine, more energetically uplifting experience and live an
easier, more satisfying way of life, you’ll learn how to do so within
these pages. In this work, Sonia presents real-life stories of those
who learned to tap into their intuition to drastically change and
improve their lives; see what they do, how they think, the choices
they make, and the attitudes and perspectives they own. In modeling
yourself after sixth-sensory people, you too can activate your own
intuitive channel. Your intuition supports your creativity, helps heal
your emotional wounds, and calms your anxious and uncertain heart. It
brings you peace of mind and shows you how to live in a higher, more
harmonious way.

Sacred Powers
Why do some people achieve their wildest dreams despite problems and
setbacks, while others seem programmed to fail? Having counseled and
studied people for twenty years, Dwight Bain has answers-and
practical, down-to-earth solutions as well. In Destination Success,
Bain unveils his seven secrets of success, the essential beliefs and
behaviors practiced by the most successful people in our culture and
those who want to be. The secrets include defining success, getting
past self-imposed limits, learning disciplined personal development,
how to find opportunity in every circumstance, and more. When
uncovered and practiced, these secrets lead to a significantly better
quality of life. With Bain's direction, readers can: " zero in on the
ruts and paralyzing patterns that prevent them from accomplishing
their dreams " crash through roadblocks that previously handicapped
them " turn problems and stress into turbo-charged fuel for a better
life " build the seven secrets into their daily routines and be
transformed With great stories and a fresh, vibrant voice, Bain
coaches readers to follow the path to Destination Success.

The Urban Monk
The first book from Upright Citizens Brigade comedian Laura Willcox, I
AM BRIDE is a hysterical spoof of all the lavish, ridiculous, and
stressful things a bride deals with when planning her BIG DAY. **As
seen on The New Yorker SHOUTS and Refinery29!** In this bridal gag
gift, Laura Willcox writes in the voice of an overbearing, outrageous
wedding planner, covering all aspects of a wedding—from the moment of
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engagement (hopefully with the ring you’ve been not so subtly emailing
him about for months), all the way through the final minutes of the
big day. Accompanied by Jason O’Malley’s humorous illustrations,
Willcox offers tongue-in-cheek advice for every wedding-planning
moment, whether it’s dreaming up the perfect wedding-weekend hashtag,
planning a gift registry to make everyone jealous of your fabulous
lifestyle, or figuring out how to distance yourself from the poor,
unfortunate souls who didn’t make the cut for your guest list. Laura
Willcox’s refreshing take on all things bride will turn tradition on
its head, and have you rolling your eyes and reading passages out loud
to your engaged (and married) friends. This funny book is a perfect
gift for the friend who can’t stop pinning to her dream wedding board,
bridezilla-to-be, or any bride who would benefit from a much-needed
break from the stress and madness of wedding planning.

Vitamins for the Soul
There are pivotal moments in the lives of all seekers when we realize
that we've been traveling on our path of growth toward happiness and
fulfillment, but, simply put, we want to go faster. How we have been
living, working, and loving just isn't enough or even acceptable
anymore. We know we're being called to something more significant and
expanded--we can feel it. At these times what's needed is not simply
more change or an adjustment in our outer life, but profound
transformation. We don't just want to rearrange the pieces of
ourselves so that they look better temporarily. We want nothing less
than rebirth. We are ready for Soul Shifts. Soul Shifts is the
groundbreaking new book from New York Times best-selling author and
renowned transformational teacher Barbara De Angelis, Ph.D. Now, in
her most powerful offering yet--and the culmination of her life's
work--Dr. De Angelis offers a practical handbook for awakening, and a
brilliant revisioning of the journey of personal and spiritual
transformation that will inspire and enlighten longtime seekers as
well as new arrivals to the path of growth. Soul Shifts are radical,
vibrational internal shifts that spontaneously and inevitably
transform the way you relate to yourself, to others, and to the world.
For transformation to be real and lasting, it must originate from the
inside out, so that instead of trying to constantly micromanage
everything, you operate from true mastery at the deepest level of who
you are--the soul level. When you learn how to make these Soul Shifts
on the inside, everything on the outside of your life shifts. Places
where you've felt stuck or confused become illuminated with new
clarity and understanding. Obstacles turn into possibilities, dead
ends transform into doorways, and challenges convert into astonishing
maps leading you to exciting new territories . . . all because you
have made a Soul Shift. A masterful and moving teacher, Dr. De Angelis
will offer you illuminating guidance and invaluable techniques for
living a life of practical spirituality and making your own personal
Soul Shifts. Written with Barbara De Angelis's trademark eloquence,
keen insight, and compassionate wisdom, Soul Shifts takes you on
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nothing less than a sacred inner journey to emotional and spiritual
rebirth and lasting attainment. Reading it will leave you truly and
authentically uplifted and transformed.

The Stress-Proof Brain
In his latest book, Gordon Smith – 'Hailed as the UK's most accurate
medium' – teaches you how to develop your own abilities as a medium,
with humour, warmth and skill. Using simple yet powerful exercises
Gordon talks you through each stage of your journey to become a
medium, teaching by example and including some of his most memorable
and enlightening experiences.

Unplug
Updated with new resources, techniques, and research, davidji's
revised Secrets of Meditationshares the wisdom of the ages in order to
help you unlock your own personal journey with meditation, powerful
intentions, and practical rituals for your everyday life. Whether you
are new to meditation, a crisis meditator, or someone who has been
meditating for years, Secrets of Meditationwill take your practice,
and your life, to the next level. In this insightful guide, davidji
shares his own meditative path to awakening and explores the impact
meditation can have on your physical health, relationships, emotional
well-being, and spiritual life. By demystifying rigid commandments and
revealing the five greatest myths of meditation, davidji will have you
meditating in minutes and living a happier, easier, and more
fulfilling life.

The Yoga Sutras of Patanjali
From asshole to transformation junkie, Alex Terranova's journey to
change his life wasn't easy. In fact, transforming from flippant
restaurant-opening playboy to self-loving, self-aware coach for high
performers simply wasn't predictable.At 32-years-old, Alex woke up. He
saw his life, his story, and who he was for what it wascomplete
bullshit. Inspired by fictional influences and pop culture icons and
media like Saved By The Bell, The Godfather, and Michael Jordan, Alex
created his life by becoming the resigned charismatic "Cool Guy" who
got the girl. And while it looked authentic and great, in fact his
work of fiction left him feeling empty, unsatisfied, and
miserable.Fictional Authenticity will call you out on your bullshit.
Read about Alex's journey to self-awareness and change, and learn the
techniques that he used so that you can do it yourself. This book is
your invitation to reflect on your life, vocalize your dreams and take
on the actions that will support you to separate from your Fictionally
Authentic life and create the life of your dreams.

Shift Happens!
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Happiness NOW! is a truly powerful and radical exploration of one of
life's most treasured goals. Packed with rich insights and practical
wisdom, it offers a message of profound hope and healing for a
generation that is often too busy chasing happiness to be truly happy.
Robert Holden, PhD, presents a personal, warm and entertaining account
of how he developed his pioneering work with The Happiness Project.
Using a highly creative mix of stories, exercises, meditations, poetry
and prayer, Robert shares his distinctive philosophy and practice of
'the how of happiness'. Visionary and practical, challenging and
compassionate, Happiness NOW! gives you valuable keys to true selfacceptance, everyday abundance, loving relationships, inner success
and lasting joy – starting NOW!

Mind-Body Workbook for Stress
Oracle system performance inefficiencies often go undetected for
months or even years--even under intense scrutiny--because traditional
Oracle performance analysis methods and tools are fundamentally
flawed. They're unreliable and inefficient.Oracle DBAs and developers
are all too familiar with the outlay of time and resources, blown
budgets, missed deadlines, and marginally effective performance
fiddling that is commonplace with traditional methods of Oracle
performance tuning. In this crucial book, Cary Millsap, former VP of
Oracle's System Performance Group, clearly and concisely explains how
to use Oracle's response time statistics to diagnose and repair
performance problems. Cary also shows how "queueing theory" can be
applied to response time statistics to predict the impact of upgrades
and other system changes.Optimizing Oracle Performance eliminates the
time-consuming, trial-and-error guesswork inherent in most
conventional approaches to tuning. You can determine exactly where a
system's performance problem is, and with equal importance, where it
is not, in just a few minutes--even if the problem is several years
old.Optimizing Oracle Performance cuts a path through the complexity
of current tuning methods, and streamlines an approach that focuses on
optimization techniques that any DBA can use quickly and successfully
to make noticeable--even dramatic--improvements.For example, the one
thing database users care most about is response time. Naturally, DBAs
focus much of their time and effort towards improving response time.
But it is entirely too easy to spend hundreds of hours to improve
important system metrics such as hit ratios, average latencies, and
wait times, only to find users are unable to perceive the difference.
And an expensive hardware upgrade may not help either.It doesn't have
to be that way. Technological advances have added impact, efficiency,
measurability, predictive capacity, reliability, speed, and
practicality to the science of Oracle performance optimization.
Optimizing Oracle Performance shows you how to slash the frustration
and expense associated with unraveling the true root cause of any type
of performance problem, and reliably predict future performance.The
price of this essential book will be paid back in hours saved the
first time its methods are used.
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The Future of God
It’s pernicious . . . it’s diabolical . . . it creeps into every
moment of our lives. It influences our relationships, impacts our
body, works its way into our conversations, sparks non-nourishing
behaviors, and forces us to do things we’d never want to do. It’s
infectious; it’s relentless . . . it’s stress! We all know it. We all
experience it. It’s the human condition – but through this book, you
will learn to transcend it. Drawing on decades of experience working
with individuals in extreme, high-pressure situations – including
business leaders, world-class athletes, members of the military,
Special Forces, and those in crisis – davidji will show you how to
handle any type of stress that life throws at you. With his trademark
easy-to-understand and entertaining writing style, he will transform
your understanding of stress using time-tested techniques; cuttingedge science; real-world, practical applications; and in-the-moment
stress busters. How you respond to the world around you determines the
fabric of your life – and one read of destressifying will enhance your
performance at work, at home, and in the face of daily surprises. This
book will allow you to determine the speed at which life comes at you
and guide you to deeper fulfillment, greater empowerment, and true
peace of mind.

Happiness Now!
From the New York Times Bestselling Author. Can God be revived in a
skeptical age? What would it take to give people a spiritual life more
powerful than anything in the past? Deepak Chopra tackles these issues
with eloquence and insight in this book. He proposes that God lies at
the source of human awareness. Therefore, any person can find the God
within that transforms everyday life. God is in trouble. The rise of
the militant atheist movement spearheaded by Richard Dawkins
signifies, to many, that the deity is an outmoded myth in the modern
world. Deepak Chopra passionately disagrees, seeing the present moment
as the perfect time for making spirituality what it really should be:
reliable knowledge about higher reality. Outlining a path to God that
turns unbelief into the first step of awakening, Deepak shows us that
a crisis of faith is like the fire we must pass through on the way to
power, truth, and love. “Faith must be saved for everyone’s sake,” he
writes. “From faith springs a passion for the eternal, which is even
stronger than love. Many of us have lost that passion or have never
known it.” In any age, faith is a cry from the heart. God is the
higher consciousness that responds to the cry. “By itself, faith can’t
deliver God, but it does something more timely: It makes God
possible.” For three decades, Deepak Chopra has inspired millions with
his profound writing and teaching. With The Future of God, he invites
us on a journey of the spirit, providing a practical path to
understanding God and our own place in the universe. Now, is a moment
of reinvigoration, he argues. Now is moment of renewal. Now is the
future.
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Learning to Breathe
“For people suffering from stress, this book is a godsend.” —Kristin
Neff, PhD, author of Self-Compassion "Highly recommended for mental
health professionals and consumer health readers looking to manage
stress." —Library Journal (starred review) Modern times are
stressful—and it’s killing us. Unfortunately, we can’t avoid the
things that stress us out, but we can change how we respond to them.
In this breakthrough book, a clinical psychologist and neuroscience
expert offers an original approach to help readers harness the power
of positive emotions and overcome stress for good. Stress is,
unfortunately, a natural part of life—especially in our busy and
hectic modern times. But you don’t have to let it get in the way of
your health and happiness. Studies show that the key to coping with
stress is simpler than you think—it’s all about how you respond to the
situations and things that stress you out or threaten to overwhelm
you. The Stress-Proof Brain offers powerful, comprehensive tools based
in mindfulness, neuroscience, and positive psychology to help you put
a stop to unhealthy responses to stress—such as avoidance, tunnel
vision, negative thinking, self-criticism, fixed mindset, and fear.
Instead, you’ll discover unique exercises that provide a recipe for
resilience, empowering you to master your emotional responses,
overcome negative thinking, and create a more tolerant, stress-proof
brain. This book will help you develop an original and effective
program for mastering your emotional brain’s response to stress by
harnessing the power of neuroplasticity. By creating a more stress
tolerant, resilient brain, you’ll learn to shrug off the small stuff,
deal with the big stuff, and live a happier, healthier life.

destressifying
This is an easy-to follow manual that will guide you through the
entire process of application development with Shopify, beginning with
the installation and configuration of your local development
environment for your app to the deployment of the app to Heroku. If
you are a web developer or a designer who wants to extend Shopify
stores by building apps, then this book is for you. A basic
understanding of programming concepts and some familiarity with
Shopify is all that is required to get started with Shopify app
development.

Heart Minded
A treasury of meditations for living from your heart—from a top
teacher at the #1 online meditation service InsightTimer. In our
noisy, noisy world, it can seem nearly impossible to find ways to turn
off our busy minds, which so often flood us with worry and unending
lists of tasks. So how do you find your way off the negativity
treadmill? When you feel overwhelmed and afraid, how can you return to
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a place of groundedness and connection? “When we turn toward our
hearts, we arrive like a bolt of lightning in the present moment, and
all our arguments against ourselves and life go quiet,” teaches Sarah
Blondin. “No matter where you are, no matter what you are doing, you
can touch this place in yourself to feel free and alive.” With poetic
brilliance and skillful instruction, this renowned teacher brings you
a treasury of meditations and spiritual teachings to help you detach
from your busy mind and tune into your feeling heart. As the students
of her popular online trainings can attest, these simple and powerful
practices can instantly bring you into a deeper connection with
yourself and others. And you can go back to these meditations whenever
you feel overwhelmed, disconnected, or afraid. Read Heart Minded from
front to back for a full course in living a life guided by the wise
heart—or open to any page for a reminder that, beneath your burdens
and troubles, you are fundamentally whole and free. This book includes
links to free guided meditations on audio, presented by Sarah Blondin.

Becoming a Leader
Difficult relationships and challenging situations all come down to
one thing- drama. In this groundbreaking book, Doreen Virtue guides
you through the process of determining your Drama Quotient. You'll
discover how much stress you are unnecessarily tolerating and
absorbing from other people and the situations you find yourself in.
Doreen explains the physiological reasons why you can become addicted
to high-drama relationships, jobs, and lifestyles, and how to heal
from this cycle. You'll come to understand why traumatic events from
the past may have triggered post-traumatic symptoms, including
anxiety, weight gain, and addictions-and you'll learn natural and
scientifically supported methods for restoring balance to your body
and your life. Doreen show you how to- Deal with relatives, friends,
and co-workers who are 'hooked' on drama Assess your own level of
drama addiction Stop allowing negativity in your life Relieve stress
and bring about inner peace Go on an overall Drama Detox to clear away
negativity, and let your light shine through!

The Energies of Love
In the 20th century, we were introduced to several subdivisions of the
mind- the conscious, unconscious, subconscious, preconscious, and so
on. But what we didn't know was that there was another level of
consciousness, an all-encompassing, infinite dimension of shared
intelligence- the One Mind. This universal consciousness connects all
of us through space and time. Emerging studies have shown that the One
Mind isn't just an idea; it's a reality. In this book, Larry Dossey
shares compelling experiences and research that support the One Mind
concept, such as- Shared thoughts, emotions, and physical sensations
with a distant individual Communication between humans and sentient
nonhumans, such as pets Acquisition of previously unknown knowledge
from a person who has died Hidden or lost objects found through mental
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means alone Direct contact with a transcendent domain through neardeath experiences Through engaging stories, fascinating case studies,
and brilliant insights from great thinkers throughout history, One
Mindexplores the outer reaches of human consciousness. In it, you will
discover a new way to interpret the great mysteries of our experience
and learn how to develop the empathy necessary to engender more love,
peace, and collective awareness. The result is a rich new
understanding of what it means to be human and a renewed hope that we
can successfully confront any challenges we face. 'The Buddha saidIsolation is the world's great misery. In an increasingly complex
world, we feel overwhelmed, discouraged, and more and more alone. Dr.
Larry Dossey, a gifted physician of the soul, relieves the agony of
modern isolation. He reveals our deep connections to everything around
us, to reassert our belonging with everything everywhere.' Rev. Wayne
Muller, best-selling author of Sabbathand A Life of Being, Having, and
Doing Enough

The Sacred Science
Your day-to-day living can be enhanced by surrounding yourself with
the colors that are most harmonious with your own personal vibrations
for that day. And it is the study of numbers that reveals your daily,
monthly, and yearly vibrations. When you choose the color that is
associated with those particular vibrations and pay attention to what
that number is telling you, then you will be more in touch with
life.In this beautiful book, Louise gives you step-by-step
instructions on how to formulate your individual colors and numbers
for any particular day, month, or year. Watch your life improve as you
become more in tune with the cosmic forces!

The Abundance Loop
The Business Casual Yogi
Two caterpillars were crawling along a tree branch one day when a
butterfly flew overhead. One caterpillar said to the other, "You will
never get me up in one of those things." Shift Happens! is about
personal alchemy and inner transformation. Some people "go" through
life; and other people "grow" through life. Shift Happens! celebrates
your unlimited potential to grow, blossom, and evolve-in spite of
everything. It is a book of hope. The term personal alchemy describes
the ability to take a piece of dirt, roll it around a few times, and
fashion it into a pearl. This is what an oyster does. Personal alchemy
is what your grandmother called turning lemons into lemonade. It is
what old wizards described as turning straw into gold. Shift Happens!
is about staying open all hours for miracles. Success, love, and
happiness are only ever one thought away at most. One new perception,
one fresh thought, one act of surrender, one change of heart, one leap
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of faith, can change your life forever.

Finding Your Way in a Wild New World
Chronic stress is a huge problem that has only gotten worse in recent
years. The good news is that new research is emerging to help treat
stress in more effective ways than ever before. Mind-body bridging is
one of these new modalities. Shown to be effective in both clinical
and research settings, the easy-to-use mind-body bridging system helps
readers dramatically reduce their stress in one to three weeks. MindBody Workbook for Stress helps readers learn and practice exercises
for detaching from painful thoughts and feelings and helping their
bodies relax and let go of unconscious tension. In this resting state,
body and mind can let go of stress and heal naturally. Readers also
learn fast-acting mindfulness skills for dissolving stress whenever
desired without needing to maintain a long-term meditative practice.
The one-page assessments, worksheets, and activities in this book make
it easy for anyone to develop their capacity to withstand and relax
under stress.

Fictional Authenticity
Strengthening your own foundation is one of the very best beginnings
you can give your child. In The Mindful Mom-to-Be, doula and pregnancy
coach Lori Bregman guides you in your journey toward motherhood by
empowering you to find what works best for you and your baby. In
addition to concrete, prescriptive health information, including
nutritional advice, natural remedies, developmental milestones, and
techniques for labor, she offers simple and enjoyable spiritual and
emotional exercises to help you prepare for motherhood. As Lori
explains, you're not just birthing a baby; you're birthing yourself as
a mom, too. With month-by-month advice, comprehensive checklists, and
customizable birth plans, this is your indispensible, holistic
companion for pregnancy, birth, and beyond.

Secrets of Meditation
Understanding money is crucial in today's financially driven world.
However, attaining wealth has more to do with internal motivations and
experiences than with external circumstances. The Abundance Loop
reveals what blocksyou from achieving the prosperity that is your
natural birthright. By breaking free from a fear-based mind-set, you
will learn to cultivate gratitude and awareness, and take conscious
action to create the life you want. Juliana Park, a Certified
Financial Planner and financial advisor for over 13 years with major
Wall Street firms, offers a step-by-step approach for you to shift
fromscarcity to abundance. Here, she walks you through 30 practical
exercises and shows you how to: Reframe your life through the lens of
the Abundance Loop—and radically change your relationship with money,
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with others, and with yourself; Align with your divine wealth and
authentic purpose; and Find financial security and spiritual serenity.
This groundbreaking book will challenge your beliefs about what is
possible and lead you on a clear path to enrich both your net worth
and your self-worth.

Soul Shifts
This accessible book distills the yoga tradition into a powerful
methodology for integrated well-being within the context of the hectic
modern world. The Business Casual Yogi makes the practice and
philosophy of yoga accessible to the modern professional. Yoga has
long been embraced by the Western world for its physical, mental, and
spiritual benefits—combining lifestyle philosophy with rewarding
physical exercise for internal and external strength, focus, and calm.
As yoga pervades mainstream society, its philosophies, frameworks, and
techniques are proving increasingly relevant to the modern business
world’s obsession with personal leadership development. Filled with
physical and mental exercises, personalized guides for diet and
lifestyle, and tools such as meditation and breathing exercises, The
Business Casual Yogi’s simple framework will help you attain greater
happiness, balance, and success. The authors—a successful California
technology entrepreneur turned executive coach and a world-renowned
Himalayan yoga master with a PhD—have created a practical approach to
attaining a better lifestyle without needing prior yoga experience.
They leverage their understanding of the needs and priorities of the
busy modern professional to present a simple and relatable approach to
changing your life through yoga.
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